
Dear Parents & Guardians, 

We are so excited to host another silent 

auction this year. You may have noticed 

we have worked on new branding AND lots of new donations. We 

cannot wait to share a very special evening with you. Hurry get you 

ticket soon! 

6th Grade Open House at Jefferson Middle School  
JMS will be hosting their annual 6th Grade Open House on April 

29th from 6-7:15 p.m. This is a great opportunity for your new stu-

dents to JMS to become acquainted with the school. There will be a 

short presentation in the auditorium and then students will have 

the opportunity to explore the school and meet 6th grade teachers.  

 
 

Important Information 

April 2019 

Locust Street Expressive 

Summer SUNsation Summer School  

Fabulous Courses! FREE! SIGN UP 

NOW! 

The 2019 Columbia Summer SUNsation 

is coming to Cedar Ridge Elementary 

for Locust Street students with exciting, 

fun courses! Join your friends for the ultimate summer expe-

rience.  

SAVE THE DATES! June 3-June 27, 2016 

Enrollment forms and course information was sent home in 

Friday folders or you can enroll online at www.cpsk12.org/

ssenroll. Please contact the office or your child’s teacher if 

you would like another paper form. 

 

Arts  
Spotlight 

In dance and drama, we are busy get-
ting ready for several end of the year 
celebrations.  In 3rd grade we are be-
ginning a puppetry unit where we will 
be incorporating fractured fairy tales 
that the students are writing.  In 4th 
grade, the students will be performing 
puppet shows for their kindergarten 
buddies.  The students have taken 
fairy tales and adapted them, adding a 
chase scene and additional dialogue, 
recorded the puppet shows using fun 
voices for their puppets, then blocked 
their puppet shows using the puppet 
stage.  In 5th grade, the students are 
working hard to prepare for their Into 
the Woods, Junior performance on 
May 17th.  We have a group of students 
working with Dr. Gennie on costumes, 
a group of students working with Mrs. 
Hoffman and Coach Robison on set 
building at Jefferson Middle School, a 
group of students working with Mrs. 
Tummons on music and a group of 
students working with Mrs. Rainwa-
ter, Mrs. Johnson, and Mrs. Walters on 
blocking the show and putting it all 
together.  It’s a busy time of year! 


